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2 THE ALUMNA!: NEWS. 

lin memoriam: 
lProfessor Brtbur lb. lDunbon. 

It is with heartfelt grief that we record the 
final passing away from our beloved college halls 
of the familiar prt:sence of the senior professor. 
His memory is forever associated with the birth 
and growth of our Alma Mater. The Alumnre re­
turning to the college will miss his genial coun­
tenance and his hearty greeting, and those 
assodated with him in work will miss, more than 
they can express, his wit and humor, his steadfast 
good sense, his unfailing generosity and patience. 
\Ve are somewhat comforted by the knowledge 
that his death was a release from great pain, and 
there is a source of cheer in the reflection that 
while with us he was always happy in his work. 
Those who knew him well will recall, with a sad 
pleasure. his preferences and enthusiasms, his 
delight in finished literary form, in the singular 
felicity of the rare poems of Buchanan Read, in 
the choice flavor of passages of Horace, and the 
fine lucidity-of Newman. One of our last, best 
recollections of him is as he rose at the academic 
banquet of last fall, and with an unusual gravity 
and impressiveness recited a favorite passage 
of Ruskin, full of a beautiful spirit of good 
will. and' having a strange, almost prophetic, note 
of finality. To some of us that pa.ssage will 
stand as his epitaph. We lay upon his grave the 
ivy wreath, and long shall it be green! 

It. G. C. 
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